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January 17, 2023

Mr. Chairman and members of the committee.

North Prairie Regional Water District stands in support of House Bill
1218, relating to the creation of the Northwest Area Water Supply
Authority as presented to this committee.

We look forward to working with the members of the Authority to
develop a plan for legislative management regarding the transition of
long-term operations and management of NAW’s and it’s future to
water quality and sustainability for the people of North West North
Dakota.

Teresa Sundsbak General Manger



